
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Breckenridge Public Utilities (BPU) has completed and submitted our 

service line materials inventory to the Minnesota Department of Health. The 

service line inventory is publicly available, and you can check the materials 

for your service line by visiting the Lead Inventory Tracking Tool (LITT) at 

https://maps.umn.edu/LSL/. To complete the service line inventory, our 

Utility solicited information from residents who were able to identify their 

own water line and BPU assisted others by performing physical inspections 

of all other water service lines in our service territory.  After completing our 

inspections in May of 2024, our inventory contains 43 lead lines and 56 

galvanized lines. These lines will be replaced in the coming years as 

monies become available from the state. The remaining 1331 service lines 

are either Copper or Poly and require no action. 
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